
 
 

 
 
  

 
 

 
 

   
 

   
 

 
      

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

March 13th, 2020 

Dear Families, 

As we move into an extended leave from the classroom, the second grade team 
wanted to provide you with some optional activities that students will be able to engage 
in at home. 

To help maintain your child’s skills that they’ve worked so hard to aquire, please 
consider the following activities: 

Reading: We strongly suggest students spend between 20 to 30 minutes a day 
reading. 

Writing: We strongly suggest students will write in their journals for 15 to 30 minutes a 
day.  They can write a story or even about their daily activities. 

Math: We strongly suggest students spend up to 30 minutes a day practicing math 
skills and concepts. 

Madison Public Schools has created a comprehensive resource with additional ideas, 
suggestions, and tools for our grade level.  You will be able to access this through the 
district’s website. 

Thank you for your support. 
The Second Grade Team 


